

Y-BY Rental

1090 Mantua Pike

Wenonah, NJ

November 13, 2003

Dear Friends,

As you know, I have been re-elected in the Third Legislative District to the State Senate. With the campaign behind us, I am excited to continue working to serve the interests of the Cumberland, Gloucester, and Salem County region. However, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous support.

I would not be here if it were not for your generosity. The support of donors, volunteers, and friends is critical to any election effort. With your help I hope to continue to serve our great region and make it an even better place to live, work and raise a family

Thank you again for your support, which will allow me to continue to serve our district.

Best Wishes,

Steve Sweeney

State Senator.